
Dear [Local Government Official's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you in great spirits. I am writing to express my support for the adoption of 

open data practices within our local government. 

Open data not only enhances transparency but also fosters community engagement and 

innovation. By making data more accessible, we can empower citizens, stimulate local 

businesses, and aid researchers in their pursuits. 

As we move towards a more modern governance model, implementing open data initiatives will 

position our community as a leader in accountable and participatory government. 

I urge you and your colleagues to consider championing this vital initiative. Together, we can 

create a more informed and vibrant community for all. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 


